COPY.
Elond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2nd March, 1922,

Dear 8ir,
I am in receipt of your letter of the 23rd

g ultimo relative to the Steamer "DALAND', and note the
representations made to you by the neW'Ownar'ap regards the
proposed survey of the vessel for re-classification in the
Scolety's Register Book, and in thanking you for your attention
in the matter, I have to say that your action is entirely
satisfactory.

I shall be pleased to know in due course whether any
further steps are taken in the matter.

I an g Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
A‘ P‘ Jono'. an.'
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